Daily Business Review

Jamie Cole, managing director of the firm, was quoted in the Daily
Business Review story titled “Florida’s Midsize Law Firms Seek
Differentiation.”

“There are not that many firms that serve as the city
attorney for 18 municipalities and also represent
private clients. This gives us a unique perspective in
the marketplace. We feel that this focus
differentiates us from nearly every other law firm in
South Florida.”

The story was accompanying the DBR’s annual Review 100 list and
information on the top firms in South Florida.



